





February 2023

Please enjoy our monthly newsletter provided to keep you informed and up-to-date on our Inspire Health project progression! This newsletter will provide a recap of recent events and highlight upcoming milestones for the HealthPlex, our Porter Campus revitalization and construction projects

HealthPlex



Structure nearing completion



Dr. Toal & Dr. Miller Tour Construction

- Construction on the HealthPlex is nearing completion
- We are currently targeting end of calendar year 2023 for completion
- As a reminder, Substantial Completion is when Norman Regional gets the 'keys' to the building, so to speak
- Substantial Completion dates will slide during construction due to weather and other factors
- We will share the firm Substantial Completion date soon
- The renovation work within the existing HealthPlex will continue to ramp up
- We will soon be expanding the capabilities of our oxygen, vacuum, and medical air to prepare for connecting the new construction to the existing HealthPlex
- The Inspire Health team will provide regular updates on the renovation, the construction, and any anticipated impacts
- Please feel free to send all questions to InspireHealth@nrh-ok.com



Richie Splitt, NRHS President & CEO, presenting the OU Cancer Center partnership



PHYSICAL MOVE PLANNING

Relocation Strategy
Development

Department-byDepartment Move
Planning

Move Schedule &
Sequence
Departmental Surveys

Transferable/Reuse
Equipment Planning

Custom Move Guide
Labelling

Move Planning Process

Porter to HealthPlex Move

- The Inspire Health team is also dilligently planning the move from Porter to the HealthPlex campus
- Meetings are going on now to assure all of our supplies and patients willsafely move when the time comes





- The City of Norman Senior Wellness Center is progressing and nearing completion
- Construction on the NRHS Behavioral Health Center has started
- Core samples are currently being drilled for the Behavioral Health Center (white truck on the right)
- Parking has shifted as a result of this work, and we thank everyone for their flexibility as we continue to bring our Inspire Health vision to reality

Be sure to visit https://inspirehealthok.com for more information!

Looking forward,

John P. Manfredo

Chief Operating Officer Norman Regional Health System